
Sweet Corn Days Sponsorship? 

Mon, May 9, 2022 12:49 PM 

Tena Sunde 

to ejnims75@gmail.com, tena.sunde@estherville.lib.ia.us, dawnwebbod@hotmail.com, 

christensendorothy5@gmail.com, kimanderson2000x@gmail.com, chouseman4@hotmail.com, 

lilirjensen@gmail.com, l.hevern@cityofestherville.org, becky_domek@hotmail.com, 

happy2bred@hotmail.com 
Friends Board Members, 

 

Today we've received the Chamber's request for sponsors for this year's Sweet Corn Days (attached).  Last 

year we gave $200.  Please make a motion and vote upon what you'd like to see our group do this year.  We 

will enter the decision into the minutes of our next meeting. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Tena 

 

Tena Sunde, Director 

Estherville Public Library 

613 Central Ave. 

Estherville, IA 51334 

712-362-7731 

tena.sunde@estherville.lib.ia.us 

 

 

• I will make a motion to $200 sponsorship for Sweet Corn Days.  Becky 
• I'll second.  Joan 

• I vote in favor of the motion.  Dorothy  

• My vote is yes.  Lyle 

• I vote yes. Kim 

• I vote yes.  Lili Jensen 

• I vote yes. Lavonne 

Votes collected as of 5/19/2022 (tried Kathy multiple times via phone and had no answer). 


